

18th October 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

I am pleased to announce that there will be a Young Carer's after school club. The club will run on Monday's between 3:15pm and 4:15pm each day. Clubs will provide the children with an opportunity to do homework, reading and spend time with their peers.

If you would like your child to have a place reserved for them in the club please complete the attached slip and return it to your child's teacher or Miss Moorcock by Thursday 20th October. Clubs will start on Monday 31st October and finish on Monday 5th December. Your child will be given a slip with confirmation if they have been allocated a place by Friday 21st October.

Yours sincerely

Miss E Moorcock

Curriculum Enrichment Co-ordinator

Bayside Academy - Young Carer's Club

I would like my child class to have a place at the Young Carer's Club. I do / do not give permission for my child to walk home alone. Parent/Carer signature





